

**“EXHIBIT A”**

**From:** Jose Ignacio Rasco Contact Information Redacted  
**Subject: Re: .web**  
**Date:** June 7, 2016 at 11:32:17 AM EDT  
**To:** Jon Nevett Contact Information Redacted  
**Cc:** Juan Diego Calle Contact Information Redacted

Jon,

Thanks for the message, sorry for the delay. The three of us are still technically the managers of the LLC, but the decision goes beyond just us. Nicolai is at NSR full time and no longer involved with our TLD applications. I'm still running our program and Juan sits on the board with me and several others. Based on your request, I went back to check with all the powers that be and there was no change in the response and will not be seeking an extension. It pains me personally to stroke a check to ICANN like this, but that's what we're going to have to do just like others did on .app and .shop.

Best,  
Jose

On Jun 6, 2016, at 1:08 PM, Jon Nevett Contact Information Redacted wrote:

Hi guys. Jose and I corresponded last week, but I wanted to take another run at the three of you. Not sure if you three are still the Board members of your applicant, but I wanted to reach out to discuss a couple of ideas. Until Monday, I believe that we have a right to ask for a 2 month delay of the ICANN auction with the agreement of all applicants. Would you be ok with an extension while we try to work this out cooperatively?

Please let me know.

Thanks.

jon

Jonathon Nevett  
Co-Founder & EVP, Donuts Inc.  
Contact Information Redacted